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Following the proposed chronogram, we finalised the sampling and the specimen 
identifications. As highlights, we provided 42 additional new species records for Serra da 
Bodoquena region and we have sequenced 70 species. Also, we submitted two scientific 
manuscripts using these results. The first manuscript, with a species checklist for the region, 
was submitted to Biota Neotropica, and the other one, about molecular information, to Plos 
ONE. Our results have already been reported to the NGO "Neotropica do Brasil", which will 
help us in the advertising material. As proposed in the project, I bought the website domain 
https://www.environmentalsentinels.com/. Unfortunately, we did not capture or observe 
other specimens from both endangered species. This information shows the rarity to find 
them and the need to preserve them. Finally, as recognition of our work, I was invited to help 
in the creation of the 1st Red List of Threatened species of Mato Grosso do Sul state. 
 

 
 
The preparation and curation of dragonflies.  
 


